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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Stephen Sedlak

Email

sedlak1974@hotmail.com

Docket

N/A

Message

| would like to propose that, in the interest of transparency to the public, all utilities governed by the North Carolina
Utilities Commission begin publishing the rate the user is charged on each and every bill that the user receives.

Additionally, the utility should "show the math" on the invoice. That is: Number of units billed x rate = $5$.00. This
should not present any difficulty to the utility as the obviously have the rate information readily available to calculate

the amount due for a given period of use. | recently undertook an effort to understand the electric bill in my new home.

| could find the current rate online at the utility website, but nothing about historical rates. Most frustrating! Thank you
for considering this request.
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